
 

Brothers Standing Tall 

Family Violence Awareness Session for 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Men 

Brother Standing Tall awareness sessions are a 2-hour interactive presentation 
where Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Men can talk about the issue of 

family violence and what they can do to help make a difference. 

These sessions are available at no cost. 

 

 

 

To enrol in a session, please visit 
www.dvalert.org.au 

For enquiries, 
please contact us at 
www.dvalert.org.au  

 DV-alert is funded by the Department of Social Services. 

Brothers Standing Tall provides a space for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
Men to: 

• Learn and talk about family violence and its impact on Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander families 

• Start reflecting on what they can do to prevent family violence in their community 

Who is eligible to attend: 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander men from the minimum age of 16 years old who: 

• Are community-minded 

• See themselves as having the potential to be a role model in the community 
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